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Municipality of West Grey
402813 Grey Road 4
R.R.2
Durham, ON NOG 1R0

Dear Mayor Robinson & Council Members,

Thank you for your generous gift of S10,000.00, in support of the Durham Hospital.

Support from donors helps keep the Durham Hospital equipped with modern medical
equipment' Over 400 patients were sent home after a stay in the Durham Hospital and there
were 9,460 visits to the hospital's emergency department last year. Each of those people was
diagnosed quickly and treated properly in a safe, caring environment.

This grant will be used to help offset physician recruitment expenses. As you know, West Grey
is two doctors short of a full contingent, leaving many area residents without a primary care
provider' The Foundation is taking a leadership role in recruitment, attending events, hosting
visiting medical students, recent graduates and residents. We remain positive that more
doctors can and will be recruited to this area.

Every day,26 people visit the Durham Hospital and are cared for in the ER or admitted to the
hospital itself. Because of your generosity, your friends and family members receive top quality
care in a modern facility. This top quality health care makes such a difference in the lives of all
who need it, patients as well as their loved ones.

Again, thank you for your support for physician recruitment and local health care.

For information on how to support your hospitalthrough monthly gifts or by making o legacy
gift in your Will, please contact the Foundation office.

With appreciation,
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Rajinder Rajput, Chair
Durham Hospital Foundation
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